
VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY
SBDM COUNCIL MINUTES

SPECIAL CALLED MEETING
December 8, 2021

Call to Order
The Special Called meeting of the Vine Grove Elementary SBDM Council met at 3:15 in the VGE
Media Center.  Members present were Mrs. Ashley Cockriel, Mrs. Jaime Fey, Mrs. Robin
DeRossett, Ms. Rachel Webb, and Mrs. Lakesha Greatheart.  Mrs. Lindsey Roberts was not in
attendance.   Mrs. Cockriel took the minutes
Mrs. Fey made a motion to approve the agenda.  Mrs. DeRossett seconded the motion.
Motions unanimously carried.

Planning
I Ready Diagnostic: The council discussed I Ready Diagnostic testing scheduled to begin
Jan. 10, 2022.

New Business

● Approval CSIP: The council reviewed and discussed CSIP.  Mrs. Fey made a

motion to approve CSIP.  Mrs. DeRossett seconded the motion. Motions

unanimously carried.

● Dress Code: The council discussed needed changes to the school dress code.

Public Comments: There were no public comments.

ADJOURN:  Jaime Fey made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mrs. Greatheart seconded the

motion. Motion unanimously carried.


